
 

DIPALESENG LOCAL MUNICIPALITY 

 

PUBLIC NOTICE 

 

POWER OUTAGE NOTIFICATION: CABLE VANDALISM AND REPAIR UPDATE 

 

The municipality regrets to inform residents that the underground medium-voltage (MV) 

cable supplying electricity to the Engine Garage, Balfour North, Balfour Town, Joe Slovo, 

and Nkanini areas has been vandalized and stolen. As a result, a full cable replacement 

is required. 

 

A service provider has been appointed to carry out the necessary repair work at the 

intersection of Arthur and Mury Streets in Balfour Town. 

 

Full power restoration is anticipated by later this evening. 

 

We sincerely apologize for the inconvenience caused and appreciate the community’s 

patience and understanding as we work to resolve this matter as quickly as possible.  

 

 

MR. LWAZI CINDI 

MUNICIPAL MANAGER 

16 April 2025 

 

 

Tel: 017 004 0027  

Facebook: Dipaleseng Local Municipality       

 Website: www.dipaleseng.gov.za 

http://www.dipaleseng.gov.za/

